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Memphis Attorney Pens Article Detailing DOL’s New Overtime
Pay Rule

News

1.28.25


In a bylined article published by the Memphis Bar Association, Malik Luckett provides a deep dive

into the Department of Labor’s new overtime pay rule.

To read the article visit the Memphis Bar Association.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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